Bigger than the Harriet Irving Library,
all student activities. The two million dollar build ing will be underway this spring with comple{ion

scheduled for the fall of 1968.

Criticisms were numerous. The
appearance did not reflect a spirit
of youth; the Centre looked as if
the plans for every other build-
ing on campus had been thrown
into an agitator and the result
passed on to the SBC; there were
complaints about the floor plans
— from powder room sizes to
ballroom terraces; and then a
strong objection that no local, or
even Canadian architect was ap-
proached. As a result of this a
petition was circulated which de-
manded of the SRC that they in-
struct the SBC to obtain a second
set of plans which would be of
contemporary design, and prefer-
ably by a Canadian architect.
Larson and Larson improved
their Georgian-style building and
then attempted to present the
students with a contemporary de-
sign (the SBC was unable to ob-
tain a Canadian architect). In a
referendum last spring the stu-
dents chose the improved colon-
ial building over Larson’s mod-
ern one and the following months
were spent finalizing the plans
for the interior.

This past week the last revi-
sions’ were made and the plans
went to the architect for engin-
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eering detail. The new Student
Centre will include a dining
room; snack bar; two private
dining areas; three lounges; a
ballroom; numerous meeting
rooms; a council chamber; coun-
cil, newspaper and yearbook of-
fices for all three institutions; a
new station for Radio UNB; a
music listening room; billiard
tables; two TV rooms; a barber
shop; a confectionery store; a
dry-cleaning depot; locker stor-
age for downtown students; many
offices; storage space in the mam-
moth basement; and a superb
view of the “Rhine of America”.

In the past year almost every
student suggestion was incorpor-
ated into the building, and the
committee is more optimistic
than it has been in years.

Don’t Forget About
The Money

Two million dollars is a lot of
loot. Where is it all coming
from? For four years now, the
SBC has been collecting a levy
of ten dollars (and this year fif-
teen) from every student who
registers at the University. Saint
Thomas is paying a similar levy
and Teacher’s College started

the new Student Centre will house facilities for almost

this year with a ten dollar per

capita levy. For every dollar

that the STU and UNB students

raise, our respective administra-
(SEE page 10)

Lloyd Grant, a Radio consult-
ant from Montreal, was hired by
the Student Building Committee
to examine the needs of Radio
UNB over the next few decades.
As a result of his report, Radio
UNB will be moving into one of
the best-arranged stations in the
country, with ample studio, of-
fice, and control space.




